
March 15, 2023

Cardinal Pacelli School's Mission

Cardinal Pacelli, parish school of Our Lord Christ the King, is driven by Christian values, committed
to academic excellence, strengthened by a nurturing community and dedicated to educating both

the heart and mind, while serving the Lord.



Mrs. Cento's Message

Dear Pacelli Families and Friends,

Ticket selling for the Grand Raffle for JuneFest has begun. The
first turn in date will be Friday, March 17th. Students will receive
their JuneFest t-shirt with the turn in of four tickets! They can add
this to uniform options for the remainder of the school year.

In honor of St. Patrick’s day on Friday, March 17th, the children may
be out of uniform and dress in Green for the occasion. Please use
the out-of-uniform guidance located on p. 22 in the School
Handbook. Keep in mind that we will all be attending Mass on this
day so appropriate dress is a must.

IOWA & CogAT Testing Standardized testing for students in Grades
2-8 has started this week. The testing window closes April 6th. We
plan on completing the tests by Monday, March 27th to give us a couple of days for make-up
testing for those students who were absent due to illness. Please do your best to get your child to
school on time as testing is scheduled from 8:00 – 9:30 AM daily. We appreciate your cooperation.



Stations of the Cross During Lent, Stations of the Cross will be
offered every Friday at noon after Adoration. Grade levels 3 – 8 will
be lead the Stations. Here is the schedule:
3/17 – Grade 5
3/24 – Grade 4
3/31 – Grade 3
Thursday, April 6th @ 1:00 PM – Tableau Stations – Grade 8
Please join us!

Reconciliation for Students has been scheduled for students in Grades 2 – 8.
· Friday, March 17 – Grades 2 & 5 @ 9:15 AM
· Friday, March 24 – Grades 4, 6, & 8 @ 9:15 AM
· Friday, March 31 – Grades 3 & 7 @ 9:15 AM

Enrollment & Registration
Please complete the enrollment packet by March 10th, 2023 for the 2023-24 School Year!
Unfortunately, you cannot use your phone for enrollment.

Enrollment Deadlines: Late fees have now been assessed for those who have not registered for the
upcoming school year. Beginning March 11th, a $25 late fee was added for each child whose
enrollment has not been completed and submitted. This late fee will increase $25 per child each
month (for example, the late fee after April 10th is $50; May is $75; June is $100, July is $125, and
August is $150). PLEASE NOTE: Late fees are NOT applied towards tuition.

If there is a financial hardship as to why you have not been able to register for the upcoming
school year, please contact Rachel Worley, Business Manager at 513-321-4121 or
worley_r@olctk.org

To complete our online enrollment process, you will access our ParentsWeb through your existing
login.

The online process should take approximately 15 minutes to complete. Your information will be
saved if you need to quit and come back later.

If you have any questions about the process, feel free to email admissions@cardinalpacelli.org.

In Christ,

Mrs. Terri Cento

mailto:worley_r@olctk.org
mailto:admissions@cardinalpacelli.org


Order Your Mother & Daughter Luncheon Tickets by
March 20th!
Click Here to Purchase
Where: Kenwood Country Club
When: 11 am - 1:30 pm
Who: Pacelli Mothers & Daughters (and Grandmothers!)

Everyone is welcome at the 9:00 Mass before our PTO event! While
it's not officially a part of the PTO's Mother-Daughter Luncheon, the
Church has asked us to share this link so that you and your
daughter can sign up to participate in the Mass if you'd like: Click
Here to Sign-Up.

Our hope is that our 11:00am start time in Kenwood gives everyone who attends the 9:00 Mass
ample time to get to the luncheon!

Mother Daughter Luncheon Volunteers Needed!
Calling all boy moms! We are in need of volunteers of non-attendees to help make this luncheon a
success! Some responsibilities include set-up, event registration, photos, help during the 8th grade
ceremony and raffle help. Delicious lunch and a great time provided for your help :) Thank you!!! -
Jen Schildmeyer and Jaime Lorey (Co-Chairs, Mother Daughter luncheon) and Committee.

Click Here to sign-up

https://www.pacellipto.org/store/c5/Mother-Daughter#/
https://olctk.regfox.com/march-26-mass
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/637021980450510068/false#/invitation


Mother Daughter Luncheon Desserts Needed
The Mother Daughter Luncheon is a special day! Please sign up to bring desserts for the dessert
table for all to share. Dessert Sign-Up

Junior High Spring Fling is March 31st!

Spring is in the air and the Junior High Spring Fling Dance is on
its way! Mark your calendars for March 31st at 7 PM.
Interested in volunteering and/or bringing a snack or beverage
to the party? Click Here!
Many students already have their tickets (purchased in the fall in combo with the Glow Party)
but if you don't already have yours, click here. (Not sure if you have one or not? Email
PTOOnline@cardinalpacelli.org and we'll look for you!)

Mother & Son Tickets Are Restocked!

We already sold out the first 100 tickets reserved for Pacelli
Mothers & Sons - so the Reds have released 100 more for us!
We can't wait to see you there!
Click here to purchase your digital tickets.

Click here to see more information about the event.

Join PTO!
PTO is already making plans for the next school year!
Click here to indicate your interest in helping with committee
and chair positions through this 3 question survey!
Email PTOOnline@cardinalpacelli.org with any questions.

LENTEN RICE BOWLS
Throughout the 40 days of this Lenten Season we will be collecting Rice bowls from each
homeroom. The homeroom with the most Rice Bowls at the end of Lent, will win a prize and be
announced as the winners. Rice bowls are due by April 6th. Please watch this video for more
information https://www.crsricebowl.org/stories-of-hope/intro. Student Council’s goal is to have

https://signup.com/go/YtdUmYj
https://signup.com/go/EiGKgQO
https://www.pacellipto.org/store/p21/Junior_High_Spring_Fling.html#/
mailto:PTOOnline@cardinalpacelli.org
https://offer.fevo.com/pirates-at-reds-iinofwb-114b2cb?fevoUri=pirates-at-reds-iinofwb-114b2cb%2F
https://www.smore.com/3814s
https://forms.gle/7GTWtvoerYEEVrqp7
mailto:PTOOnline@cardinalpacelli.org
https://www.crsricebowl.org/stories-of-hope/intro


everyone participate in the Rice Bowl competition. The money collected in the Rice Bowls will be
donated to kids in need around the world. Thank you for your donations!

Cardinal Pacelli Student Led Clubs
Cardinal Pacelli Student Council is starting a Student-Led Club program. If you have an idea for a
club, bring your idea to a teacher who you think would be interested in chaperoning it. Once your
club is approved, you can make a signup sheet of your choice, and advertise it in whatever way you
may like.

These are the requirements for the club:
Club Name:
Amount of Kids:
Teacher/Chaperone:
Time/Day of the week :
Classroom:
Description:



Duration:

Fill this form out to get your club approved.
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSePD9_yhxgCiBrupIxAZ8tlxqn5mJTSoOnYB6KmmHBq
R-jCww/viewform?usp=sf_link

2023 Fish Fry
After a successful "2022 Comeback Fry", Our Lord Christ the King Church is excited to host our
school, our parish and our neighbors at our 2023 Fish Fry!

Clear your calendars and sign up to volunteer below?

2023 FISH FRY VOLUNTEER SIGNUPS

If you have any questions, please contact Tara Veith, 513-382-7616, tveith06@gmail.com

LUNCH MENU
Reminder - All lunch orders MUST be placed before 8:00 a.m. to

guarantee a lunch is available for your child!!

LUNCH MENU

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSePD9_yhxgCiBrupIxAZ8tlxqn5mJTSoOnYB6KmmHBqR-jCww/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://signup.com/go/cXaWaQR
mailto:tveith06@gmail.com
https://www.ezschoolapps.com/ParentLogin.aspx


March Dates to Remember

March 17 - St. Patrick's Day - Wear Green
March 17 - 5th Grade Stations of the Cross
March 20 - Teacher Professional Day/No School
March 23 - Evereve Fundraiser
March 24 - 4th Grade Stations of the Cross
March 24 - Lenten Fish Fry - 5:00 - 7:30pm
March 26 - Mother-Daughter Brunch 11:00 - 1:30
March 30 - 8th Grade Play
March 31 - 3rd Grade Stations of the Cross
March 31 - Jr. High Spring Fling Dance

PARISH NEWS
JuneFest Grand Raffle Kick Off! TURN IN DAYS are March 17 & 24!
It’s Time to Buy Your Tickets! We are excited to share these great
prizes with you! Purchase tickets now from your favorite Cardinal
Pacelli student or find tickets in a basket in the Atrium! You have to
be in it, to win it!

1st Prize – Nashville’s Dream Estate - 3 Nights, 8 Bedrooms
(transportation not included) or $10,000 cash
2nd Prize – recteq RT-1250 Wood Pellet Grill or $2,000 cash
3rd Prize – Apple Watch Series 7 with Nike Sport Band or $500 cash

*Drawing to be held 9:00 pm Saturday, June 3, 2023. Winner need not be present! To purchase
tickets, please contact the parish office at 513-321-4121.

Become a JuneFest Sponsor!
Being a JuneFest sponsor is a great way to advertise your business! Your charitable donation
supports our parish while putting your business’s name out to the larger community. We invite you
to discover all the benefits of sponsorship HERE! Questions? Contact Sponsorship Coordinator
Matt Fisher at 513-307-5128 or junefestsponsorship@olctk.org

The Final Fish Fry is March 24!
Our delicious menu of fried fish, grilled salmon, mac ‘n cheese, french fries, roasted vegetables,
green beans, clam chowder, and pizza by the slice is sure to be a crowd-pleaser!
Dates: Friday, March 24
Time: 5:00 – 7:30 p.m. in the Pacelli Gym.
Calling All Volunteers! It takes a Pacelli/OLCTK village.... sign up for the open spots and help make
this year's Fish Fry a HUGE success!!! We want to add more dates in the future, but we need to feel
confident we can fill all volunteer needs for two Fish Fries before we add a third or fourth night🙂
FISH FRY VOLUNTEER SIGNUP

https://olctk.regfox.com/junefest-sponsorship-2023
mailto:junefestsponsorship@olctk.org
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/1194735200021406089/false#/invitation


The Third Week of Lent
Lent is a time of solemn reflection during the liturgical year that is preparation for the mysteries of
Easter. It begins on Ash Wednesday and lasts forty days, until Easter. During Lent we are called to
renew ourselves through fasting, prayer, and almsgiving. Please click HERE to view all our Lenten
Programs, including Stations of the Cross, Little Black Books, Fishes & Loaves Collection, Lenten
Soup Suppers and Penance Service.

Lenten Soup Suppers – The FINAL SUPPER!
Tuesday, March 21 at St. Stephen’s Foundation Hall
This is our FIRST Community Event within our Family of Parishes! If you have not yet visited our
sister parishes, this is a great opportunity to explore and connect. Attend one supper or attend
them ALL!
What: Homemade soups, toppings, bread and butter and beverages will be served for four
consecutive weeks in Lent, starting next week! Soup will be served at 6:00 p.m. followed by a brief
reflection by Fr. Eric or Fr. Adam on a type of prayer. All are welcome, including kids!

Fr. Adam’s Band, Easter Rising, was Featured in The Catholic Telegraph!
Fr. Adam is part of a folk band that travels around the Greater Cincinnati area playing Irish songs
and American classics/oldies. In the March 2023 edition of The Catholic Telegraph you can read
about how the band formed, their way of using music to build community and the camaraderie the
band members experience while performing. Read the Article. Watch the Video.

Mothers and Daughters are Invited to Sunday Mass! March 26
The Cardinal Pacelli Mother-Daughter Brunch is on Sunday, March 26 at Kenwood Country Club. All
mothers and their daughters are invited to attend the 9:00 a.m. Mass at Christ the King before
brunch. What a wonderful way to begin the day before heading over to the festivities!

Join the Sunshine Committee!
Do you want to help cultivate community and connection among our parish members?Consider
joining the OLCTK Sunshine Committee! Activities include:
-supporting coffee + donuts (hosted on the 1st Sunday of every month after the 9 a.m. Mass)
-ensuring our new parishioners feel welcomed (emails, hand written letters etc.)
-connecting new members to resources and activities
If you are interested in joining or have any questions, please email Stefanie Fitzgerald at
hake.stefanie@gmail or text/call 260-385-4257.

THINK Spring & Clean Out Your Closets, Garages and Basements!
The St. Vincent de Paul Conference at Christ the King will once again be collecting clothing,
household goods, and small appliances during the weekend of March 25-26. The SVDP truck will
be parked in front of church that weekend during Mass and volunteers will assist with your
donations. If you have a large quantity of items to contribute, please call Jim Patton at 513-543-
0091 to schedule a pick up. Thank you in advance for your generosity!

Are You Full of Baloney?
If so, we need you! We are looking for volunteers to make baloney and cheese sandwiches at
home to be used by St. Francis Seraph Ministries for bag lunches given to those in need. Please
put baloney and cheese sandwiches (NO condiments) in plastic sandwich bags. Drop off to the
white cooler in the Atrium from 10:00 a.m. on Friday through the weekend until 10:00 a.m. on
M d Th k C t t J Hilt ll (513) 871 9251 hilt j @ h

https://ourlordchristtheking.org/news-events/lent/
https://www.thecatholictelegraph.com/easter-rising/88423
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Rlv2YJ2rdCI
http://file///C:/Users/siemer_m/Downloads/hake.stefanie@gmail%20
https://ourlordchristtheking-my.sharepoint.com/personal/fisher_a_olctk_org/Documents/Post/hilton_joan@yahoo.com


Easter Flower Fund
Each year at Easter our church is transformed with a beautiful array of spring flowers. Your
monthly envelopes include a special envelope for Easter flowers or you can donate online HERE.
Please consider a donation in memory/honor of a loved one or to recognize a special event in your
family.

Contribute to the Fishes & Loaves Collection
Our Fishes & Loaves drive continues each Sunday throughout Lent. Your donations of food and
personal care items will benefit patrons of food pantries at a time when many families are in need
of critical help. Thank you for your support.
Needed Items: Body wash, toothpaste, deodorant, feminine hygiene products, canned proteins, and
ready to eat meals.

Capstone Project - Help Fill Backpacks for Foster Kids
Cardinal Pacelli Eighth Grader Charlotte Kukulski is collecting backpack donations for the
organization Specialized Alternatives for Families and Youth. Please put your donations of new
school supplies, hats and gloves, coloring books, and gift cards (Amazon, Walmart, and Target) in
the collection bin in church. SAFY specializes in foster care, and Charlotte’s goal is to donate 10-15
backpacks full of supplies so that children in foster care can thrive.

Capstone Project - Clean Up Mt. Lookout Square
Eighth grader Brayden Hyland is organizing a cleanup effort for Mt. Lookout Square. As part of his
Capstone Project, he is scheduling four volunteer cleanup days where members of the school and
parish will come together to beautify the square. Please click HERE to view the available dates and
sign up to volunteer.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c094aa8a92ca7fdc43-mount#/
https://moellercamps.campbrainregistration.com/
https://www.ursulineacademy.org/admissions/summer-at-ursuline
https://www.mndhs.org/summer-camps-2023/


Email: cento_t@cardinalpacelli.org
Website: cardinalpacelli.org
Location: 927 Ellison Avenue, Cincinnati, OH, USA
Phone: 513-321-1048

Our Lord Christ the King Parish

Athletics

PTO

Calendar

Inclement Weather Information

Pacelli PTO
Pacelli is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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